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Comments: To the USFS- I implore you to manage all the lands in the Custer Gallatin National Forest to the

highest levels of wilderness protection. I have skied and camped in the Crazy Mountain and Emigrant Peak area

for the past 20 years. They are wild areas beyond compare and should not be compromised for any short sighted

reason such as resource extraction. In fact I believe the opposite should occur. Keep all these recommended

wilderness areas  and include  the proposed additions of Dome Mountain, Chico Peak, East Rosebud to the

Stillwater and the area of Red Lodge Creek among many others. 

 

It cannot be stressed enough what a valuable and limited resource true Wilderness is for this state, It is being

bought and sold and developed at a shocking rate. It will not be here if not for your actions and protections.

Please don't sacrifice our Wild Lands!!! 

 

I beg you not to sell us out. Sincerely, Kiki Renander


